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Meadowbank Public School 
Works notification 21 September 2022 

Dear community members, 

Further to the works notification below issued on 26 August 2022, works at the old site of the Meadowbank 
Public School located on Thistle St could not be completed in the allotted time and additional works will be 
required.  

Works will take place on Saturday 24 September 2022 from 7am to 4pm, weather depending.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear community members, 

Upcoming maintenance works at the old site of the Meadowbank Public School located on Thistle St will involve 
working with asbestos containing material located in the ceiling sheeting of Block C and in one demountable. 
The demountable is being removed from site after remediation.  

The material is bonded asbestos, which means it is attached to other material such as cement or vinyl and 
cannot be crumbled by light pressure.   

Work will take place between Saturday 10 September and Sunday 11 September 2022.  

The area will be cordoned off before works start, and safety measures and monitoring put in place. It will remain 
out of bounds until the removal and associated maintenance work is completed. 

The areas will be remediated in accordance with SafeWork NSW regulations and the NSW Department of 
Education’s Asbestos Management Plan. All work will be completed by licensed and accredited asbestos 
contractors, and monitored by occupational hygienists in strict accordance with all applicable legislation, 
regulations, policies and guidelines. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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